
 
 

A STATEMENT REGARDING 
SOLUTIONS & GREATER CINCINNATI BEHAVIORAL HEALTH SERVICES 

 
Solutions Community Counseling & Recovery Centers announced on January 23, 2025, 
that it would dissolve, transitioning services to Greater Cincinnati Behavioral Health 
Services (GCB).  MHRB began meetings with the two organizations with a priority of 
ensuring that care of Warren and Clinton County clients would not be disrupted in the 
transition. Both organizations have worked amicably to ensure the board’s goal is achieved. 
 
Solutions has been a valued partner in the treatment and recovery of residents in our 
region living with mental health and substance use disorders. MHRB would like to publicly 
thank Solutions, its board and staff for their dedication to providing services and programs 
for 40 years. They have served Warren and Clinton County residents well. We now look 
forward to the future as GCB assumes a larger role in the care of residents in our two-
county service area. 


